Thomas E. Griffith, M.D.

Aug. 6,1955

The Dalles Clinic,

The palles, ore.

Dear Dr. Griffith:

Thanks for your note of Aug. 4 --double thanks because I know how busy you always are.

Weigelt Bros. are stocking Drummers and Dreamers, so that is the best way to secure your copies.

I will notify them that the two you have ordered are to come from their stock when received. I will notify you or ask them to give you a call when they are available, which of course will be next spring.

And of course it isn't necessary to pay for them now.

I will see that "eigelt Bros. get some copies of the lithographs of the cover by E.B. Quigley for distribution with the books or may send a few of them to you direct. These will be wide margin, size of the cover less the words of title and on good paper, suitable for framing.

The advantage of the advance orders like this, which I suggest in all cases go to local dealers where there are local dealers, is that it gives them a chance to stock enough of the books by advance orders. They would of course wish an adequate stock right at the first.

It's hot here again today and I imagine it's warm at The Dalles.

I'll postpone my travelling until it cools a bit.

Again, thanks for your note and the order and as noted, I shall see that Weigelt Bros. will retain two of the copies they have ordered for you. More later

Sincerely

Click Relander